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Five students received stipends from the Academy of Motion 
Picture Arts and Sciences to support their LA Quarter 
internships. During the LA Quarter, CIM students explore 
Hollywood’s entertainment industry through hands-on 
internships, professional networking and in-depth classes. 
Over the past four years, the academy has provided more 
than $25,000 in stipends to DePaul students. This year, 
the stipends were awarded to Matt Brassil (Good Universe, 
production), Nick Brown (Bold Films, development), Dylan 
Druktenis (DreamWorks Animation, postproduction), Elyse 
Maccabee (Intuition Films, development) and Bailey Sullivan 
(Indian Paintbrush, development).

A group of current students and alumni 
formed an independent game studio 
called The Amiable and successfully 
completed a $15,000 Kickstarter 
campaign to finance their first creation, 
Tetrapulse, a co-op arena battle for two 
to four players. The Amiable team
(left to right) includes Jorge Murillo 
(CDM ’13), Ricky Roberson (CDM ’13), 
Peter Sheff, David Laskey
and David Finseth.
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Tessallation, a first-person game 
about a time-traveling fourth-grader, 
was a runner-up for the Best Student 
Project at the 2013 Unity Awards. The 
game was the senior capstone project 
of recent graduates David Bayzer 
(CDM ’13), Sean Cannata (CDM 
’13), Graham Gilreath (CDM ’13), 
Christopher Klein (CDM ’13), Kristen 
Lambert (CDM ’13) and Eric Spevacek 
(CDM ’13).

Academy stipends

The Amiable 

The DePaul-based Digital Youth Network 
(DYN), a digital literacy program founded 
by Associate Professor Nichole Pinkard 
(top), received a $1.5 million grant from 
the John D. and Catherine T. MacArthur 
Foundation to expand Chicago’s 
Summer of Learning program into a 
yearlong initiative. Additionally, Pinkard 
and Instructor Denise Nacu (bottom) 
received a National Science Foundation 
(NSF) grant of $1.349 million in the 
cyberlearning category to research the 
sociotechnical systems that support 
blended learning. Pinkard also won an 
NSF grant of $199,000 for an upcoming 
study examining how online learning 
opportunities affect youths’ short- and 
long-term STEM interest, attitudes and 
learning outcomes. 

For the first time, CDM entered a team in the 
annual Cisco NetRiders postsecondary academic 
competition. After answering a series of challenging 
questions on network topics, as well as configuring 
and troubleshooting a complex simulated network, 
two CDM students advanced to the second round. 
Emily Clar (CDM ’12, MS ‘13) finished in first 
place out of 36 students from Illinois colleges and 
universities, while undergraduate Larry Lulich took 
eighth place. During the second round, Clar secured 
a second-place finish and earned a bid to the finals. 
Clar continued her streak of success in the finals, 
finishing 17th out of 84 total competitors.
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We welcome your story ideas, 
questions and comments. Please 

contact Kelsey Rotwein at 
(312) 362-6368 or

 krotwein@depaul.edu.
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Stay connected to DePaul through our online communities, including Facebook, LinkedIn, 
Flickr, YouTube, Twitter and Instagram. Visit alumni.depaul.edu to sign up today.

Save 
the Date!

This special day of learning and exploration 
is an opportunity to step back into the 
classroom, interact with professors and fellow 
alumni, and revisit the student experience. 

Learn more at alumni.depaul.edu/alumniuniversity.


